
JADAVPUR UNIVERSITY 

CENTRAL LIBRARY 

NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                        1.10.2020 

In continuation to my earlier notice dated 25.8.2020 all the final year UG and PG students of all 

the faculties are hereby informed that the Central Library and Salt Lake Campus Library will 

remain open on Monday, Wednesday and Friday instead of Thursday for issuing Library 

Clearance. 

 

                                                                                                                      Sd/- Shrabana Ghosh 

                                                                                                                       Chief Librarian (O) 

 

       For any Complaint/Issues please write to:  

chieflibrarian@jadavpuruniversity.in     (for Central Library main Campus) 

librarian.sl@jadavpuruniversity.in     (for Salt Lake Campus Library) 

 

 

 


